
 

 

End of Support Notice 
 
DWL-6600AP - Unified 802.11n Dual Band Access Point 

July 19, 2021 

On August 31, 2021, all revisions of this product model will reach its End of Support (EoS). 

 

After the End of Support date: 

• This model will not receive firmware updates, it will not receive device software 
updates, and it will not receive technical support. 

• This model's support information will be archived at https://legacy.us.dlink.com. 

• We recommend retiring these products and replace them with products that receive 

firmware and device software updates. 

https://legacy.us.dlink.com./

